
Empowering Futures: B-JET 14th Batch Orientation Program Sets the Stage for 

Global Success. 

 

Date: 27th May 2024 

The Orientation program of the B-JET (Bangladesh-Japan ICT Engineers’ Training Program) 14th 

Batch was held on 27th May 2024 at the B-JET center and was organized by the Career and Placement 

Center (CPC) of North South University and the University of Miyazaki, Japan. 

Professor Mohammad Khasro Miah, the Director of the Career and Placement Center (CPC) delivered 

an inspiring speech highlighting the importance of the B-JET program, which trains participants in 

Japanese language, culture, study techniques, business etiquette, and technical knowledge. Completion 

of the program enhances employment opportunities in Japan with certificates awarded by the 

University of Miyazaki.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Distinguished delegates from the Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA), including Mr. 

SHOJI Akihiro, and Ms. KATSUKI Naho, along with Mr. Satoshi Yamawaki, CEO of Castalia 

Company, and Mr. Taisei Igarashi, a Technology Specialist from Castalia Company in Tokyo, Japan, 

were in present at this orientation program. 

Yuki Morishita, Program Coordinator for B-JET, extended a vote of thanks and introduced the 35 

newly selected trainees, who underwent a thorough selection process. This batch of trainees was 

selected through an intensive admission process conducted by Japanese Industry experts and 

academicians from BJIT and the University of Miyazaki.  

B-JET provides invaluable opportunities for trainees to excel in the global job market, supported by 

the commitment of the University of Miyazaki and North South University. The orientation program 

highlighted the program's commitment to excellence and its ongoing success, underscoring its 

importance in shaping future opportunities for participants, in the Japanese Job Market.  


